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Tuesday 7th May 2024  
 

Book Fayre 20th – 22nd May 

  

Dear Parents,  

  

We are excited to inform you that we will be running a book fayre during the last week of 

term. The fayre will be after school on Monday 20th May, Tuesday 21st May and 

Wednesday 22nd May and will run between 3:30pm and 4pm in the school hall each day.  
  

The book fayre is provided by Travelling books and for every book purchased Haywood 

Village will earn rewards which can be spent on books and resources to continue to fill our 

school library and classrooms with high quality texts. The book fayre will also have an 

exciting offer of 3 for 2 on all books. The cheapest book will be free!  

  

Your children will have the opportunity to look around the book fayre during the school day 

on Friday 17th May.  

  

Please note the book fayre will accept cash and card payments. Thank you for your 

continued support of reading, we look forward to welcoming you at the book fayre.  

  

Yours sincerely  

  

Della Hall  

  

Associate Assistant Principal     
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